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Thank you,

Erik Sorensen



-----Original Message-----

From: Copyright Office <cop-ad@loc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 2:24 PM

To: eriks@bellsouth.net

Subject: 1-11797203300 DNA DOC



Dear Erik Sorensen:



Please respond to the questions below within 45 days and include the [THREAD ID], using the brackets, as part of your response. The [THREAD ID] is located below the Examiner’s signature block. The [THREAD ID] must be in the body of your response, NOT the subject line. If you put the [THREAD ID] in the subject line, we will not get your message.





I am currently examining the application for copyright registration of the work identified in the subject line of this email. I am writing because you filed an application to register “text, photograph(s), computer program, artwork." You submitted 50 pages of source code, which satisfies the deposit requirements for registering a “computer program.” To support a claim in "text, artwork and photographs" the deposit material would have to contain a substantial amount of text, artwork and photographs not contained within the source code.



If you intend to register the computer program, please give us permission to delete the reference to "text, artwork, and photographs" on your application. The claim in "computer program" extends to all of the source code and any nonexecuting comments contained within the source code submitted.





IMPORTANT NOTE: The THREAD ID appearing at the end of this message MUST be included within the body of your response in order for your message to be properly routed. When replying to this message, make sure to copy the whole THREAD ID, including brackets, and paste it into the body of your response, preferably after the greeting. DO NOT include the THREAD ID in the subject line of your reply. If you put the THREAD ID in the subject line, we will not get your message.



Failure to comply exactly with our instructions will result in your email not being connected to your application, and your case will be closed without further correspondence from us.



Sincerely,

Examiner A. Howard

Office of Registration Policy & Practice U.S. Copyright Office
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